
 

 

Fort Richmond Collegiate is a diverse educational community committed to 
providing a safe learning environment which values and promotes the pursuit of 

personal excellence, well-being, social responsibility, and life-long learning.  

 

June 29, 2022 

 

Dear FRC Parents and Guardians:  

On behalf of the staff members of Fort Richmond Collegiate, we extend best wishes for 
a safe and happy summer.  Yesterday our Grade 12 students participated in their 
graduation events at the RBC Convention Centre.  We wish them and their families all 
the best as they start a new chapter of their lives. 

We wish to extend our gratitude to staff members who will be leaving at the end of June.  
Thank you to Educational Assistants Konrad Ross, Rawshan Jahan, Sukhwant Sandhu, 
and Atared Taufeek.   Teachers Theresa Baran, Scott Brownley, Amanda Kula, Sabrina 
Longobardi, Shelley Luo, Mike Swickis, Jesse Thomas, and Carol Townsley will be 
moving to new roles and we extend our best wishes and sincere appreciation.  Special 
thanks to acting Vice Principal Chantal Rochon as she moves to the principalship of 
Crane School next year.   Retirees include Educational Assistant Jackie Wegner and 
teachers Mary Brogan, Keith Redfern, Laurent Vouriot, Susan Warga and Jerrold 
Wiebe. These retirees have had a profound and positive impact and will not be 
forgotten.   

I will also be retiring and am incredibly proud to end my career here.  I can’t say enough 
about the staff, students, and families at FRC.  School leadership can have its 
challenges, but the evident commitment to learning and social justice at this school has 
made it an honour.     I will truly miss walking these great halls and staircases.  

Next year Stan Hall will join FRC as principal, joined by vice principal Jon Manness and 
acting vice principal Carol Shaw.   Vice principal Gemma Skelton will continue to focus 
on her health next year, and we wish her all the best.   
 
Returning families can check our website later in the summer for details around school 
start up.  There is no school for students on Tuesday, September 6, a shortened day on 
Wednesday, September 7, and a full day on Thursday, September 8.   
 
All the best to our FRC families!  
 
Janet Gray, Principal  
Jon Manness, Vice Principal  
Chantal Rochon, Acting Vice Principal 


